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RELEASE OF THE BUDGET IMPACT STATEMENT 

The Parliamentary Budget Officer has published the Budget Impact Statement for the 

Premier and Leader of the Opposition.   

The Statements show the costs of each proposed policy, and the total impact of the 

policies on the New South Wales budget for the current budget year and three forward 

years.   

Parliamentary Budget Officer Stephen Bartos said “Budget Impact Statements allow 

voters to inform themselves about the costs of each side’s policies. Policy costing 

improves confidence in the NSW budget and the State’s fiscal integrity.  The process 

helps improve both accountability and transparency. “  

For queries about the costings, please contact the Parliamentary Budget Officer, 

Stephen Bartos, on 0423 808 313. 

For queries about the policies themselves, please contact the office of either the 

Premier or the Leader of the Opposition.  The PBO does not comment about the merits 

of any proposed policy. 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/pbo/Pages/2019-Budget-Impact-Statements.aspx

